
 

NOTICE OF VACANCY 

IN OFFICE OF COUNCILLOR 

Election of councillors to Earley Town Council for  

the Redhatch ward 

Local Government Act 1972, s.87(2) 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN 

that due to the resignation of Philip Stothart, a vacancy has arisen in the Office of Councillor for the 

Town Council. 

If by 9th April 2020 (14 days excluding Dies Non, after the date of this notice*) a request for an 

election to fill the vacancy is made in writing to: 

The Returning Officer 

Wokingham Borough Council 

Shute End 
Wokingham 
Berkshire 
RG40 1WQ 
 

by TEN electors for the Electoral Area**, an election will be held to fill the vacancy, otherwise the 
vacancy will be filled by co-option. 

Due to the Government’s decision to postpone Local Government elections, if an election is called, it 
will take place on a date yet to be determined. 

 

Notice dated 20th March 2020 

Jo Friend 

Town Clerk 

Earley Town Council 

Council Offices 

Radstock Lane 

Earley        RG6 5UL 

 

*not including Saturday, Sunday, bank holidays, days appointed for thanksgiving or mourning 

**The request must come from TEN Local Government Electors for the Parish or the Parish Ward 

where the Parish is warded. 


